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For Immediate Release

Ultra Electronics Tactical Communication Systems Awarded Contract of $12.7 Million Cdn for 16 Mbps Line-of-Sight Radios for the Canadian Armed Forces

(Montreal, 13 January, 2005)  Ultra Electronics Tactical Communication Systems (TCS) has been awarded a contract by Canada’s Department of National Defence (DND) valued at $12.7 million Cdn, for the supply of its latest generation multiband, software programmable AN/GRC-245 radios.  The contract includes an upgrade to 16 Mbps capability, thereby providing the world’s first Band 1 and Band 3+ line-of-sight radio with this capacity.

The AN/GRC-245 radio has been in service with the U.S. Army since 2000, and is the current baseline for wide band line-of-sight communications.  The AN/GRC-245 radio has also been delivered to other customers in Europe and Asia.  

Ultra Electronics is a group of specialist businesses designing, manufacturing and supporting electronic and electromechanical systems, sub-systems and products for defense, security and aerospace applications worldwide.

Ultra Electronics, which employs 2,800 people in the UK and North America, focuses on high integrity sensing, control, communication and display systems with an emphasis on integrated information technology solutions. The Group concentrates on obtaining a technological edge in niche markets, with many of its products and technologies being market leaders in their field.

Ultra Electronics' products and services are used on aircraft, ships, submarines, armored vehicles, surveillance systems, airports and transport systems around the world. Ultra Electronics also plays an important role in supporting prime contractors by undertaking specialist system and sub-system integration using the combined expertise of the Group businesses.
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